
The HMC Board of Directors is looking to 
collaborate with the Shareholders, in forming 
a committee to review our By-Laws and Rules 
and Regulations!

We are looking for 3 Shareholders to join 2 BOD to meet and review. 
The suggestions will be presented to the full board.
This will take time, commitment and working together to update 
these very important documents.

Please send an email to Jenna Guiliano 
jguiliano@stillmanmanagement.com 
and Meagan Collins 
mcollins@stillmanmanagement.com 
by Monday 5/13/24 to let us know you 
are interested. We would ask you to 
include any special skills you may bring 
to the table.  We will announce the 
committee once it is formed.
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